### **After School Clubs Autumn Term 2025**

Dear Parent/Carers,

# You will now be required to sign your child/children up for clubs for the Autumn Term 2025.

If your child is already attending a club, you will be required to <u>re-register</u> for the new school term in September. Your registration does not roll over to the next term.

Your child will not automatically have a space because they attended in the summer term.

Choir: Thursday 3:30 to 4:30 Years 2 to 6 children. (£4 per session)

Rock Band: Fridays 3:30 to 4:30 Years 3 to 6 children. (£4 per session)

Chess Club: Tuesday morning 8am open to all free of charge

We are very excited to welcome back Coach Chloe, as a result our after-school sports offer has increased!! YAY

Please see attached time table for all before and after school sports clubs!

#### Clubs below are run by external staff and prices may vary

**Sewing Club:** Wednesday 3:30 to 4:30 for years 3 to 6 Children. (£5 per session)

**Drama:** Tuesday 3.30 to 4.30 Yr 4 to Yr 6.

(Session price to be confirmed)

Dance: Thursday 3.30 to 4.30 for nursery to year 2 children. (£5 per session)

Dance KS2: KS2 Children dates to be confirmed shortly! (£5 per session)

Please note that you **MUST** register for these clubs in advance.

Spaces for these clubs are limited and will be available to book on Parent Pay shortly.

I will text all parents when clubs are available to book.

These clubs will start the second week of term, week beginning 8<sup>th</sup> September 2025.

#### **Activity Club & Breakfast Club**

Breakfast Club & Activity Clubs (wraparound care) will run each day and will start as soon as the children return to school. Wednesday 3<sup>rd</sup> September 2025

£4 per hour for Activity Club, £4 daily Breakfast Club

Breakfast and Activity Club are offered free of charge if you are entitled to income based free school meals, however these clubs are popular and children will still need to be registered to attend.

To register for these clubs, you will be required to email me directly. You can register in advance for a regular space. You are also able to register only when required.

## <u>s.mcgran@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk</u>

If your child requires additional support in any clubs, please contact me via email <a href="mailto:s.mcgran@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk">s.mcgran@kentishtown.camden.sch.uk</a> giving as much notice as possible so that I can guarantee adequate staffing to support.

We kindly ask that all outstanding club payments are paid in full before the start of the new school Term as this may affect registration for new clubs.

All childcare vouchers will be added when received.

If you have any difficulties please contact me.

PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS EMAIL AS IT IS A 'NO REPLY' SERVICE. Please contact me directly!

Best wishes,

Sharon & The Club Team